
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/26/2013 2:15:49 PM
Subject: Harvest Hope Reminder

Reminder: 
 
The last day for the Harvest Hope drive is Wednesday, July 31; a drop-off box is located in front of Sheila’s desk.  
Also, if prefer to donate financially, you can make a check out to Harvest Hope and give it to me.
 
Thanks,
Katherine
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